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Comments: I have spent time at Holland Lake with my son and daughter in law. This is a very pristine area on

forest ( public ) land enjoyed by many. Would we like it to become another Paws Up, I think not.

 

From the size of the development one would have to wonder how they would deal with infrastructure, sewage

and fresh water on the allotted land. Being a Forest Service lease, where are the Environmental and NEPA

studies and why aren't they completed before the comment period ends.

 

I would like to think the Forest has taken into consideration that this is Grizzly bear habitat and everywhere else

in the state has specific regulations governing the same. 

 

Thank you for the time and I wouldn't like to think anyone would allow this area to become an area for the chosen

few. Especially on public lands under a limited lease.


